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January	19,	2018	
	
Dear	BoardBook	Subscribers,	
	
As	your	AASB	BoardBook	contact,	I	wanted	to	communicate	to	you	that	the	annual	
subscription	fee	for	the	BoardBook	paperless	meetings	service	will	be	increasing	to	
$2,375	per	year.		This	new	fee	will	begin	on	the	anniversary	date	of	your	
subscription	service	whenever	that	may	occur	in	2018.		The	cost	of	this	service	has	
not	increased	since	its	inception	in	2013	(5	years	ago).		Unfortunately,	we	must	take	
into	account	the	increasing	cost	to	operate	all	of	our	services	and	we	have	had	to	
make	this	adjustment.		We	will	continue	to	try	to	keep	our	fees	for	services	such	as	
BoardBook	as	cost	effective	for	you	as	possible	while	providing	an	excellent	
service.		We	appreciate	your	use	of	this	service	and	we	sincerely	hope	that	it	serves	
your	needs.		If	at	anytime	you	have	a	concern	or	a	question	about	BoardBook,	please	
don’t	hesitate	to	ask.		You	may	call	or	email	me	directly	and	if	it	is	a	technical	
question,	I	will	get	you	in	touch	with	the	proper	folks	at	BoardBook	as	soon	as	
possible.	
	
Best	regards,	
	
	
Lon	Garrison	
School	Improvement	Coordinator	
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